
        
      
      February 9, 2010    

      Chair and Members of  
      Scarborough Community Council   

       
       Dear  Councillor Del Grande:  

      This year the Wexford Heights BIA will be holding the Taste of Lawrence (international food + cultural     
      festival) on the following dates and hours:   

July 2 – 5:00p.m. – 11:59 p.m. 
July 3 – 11:00p.m. – 11:59 p.m. 
July 4 – 12:00p.m. – 6:00 p.m.  

     The festival will be taking place on Lawrence Avenue East between Warden Ave and Birchmount Road.    
     The BIA plans to have a beer garden as part of the festivities.   

     The Wexford Heights BIA requests Scarborough Community Council to designate the Taste of Lawrence    
     Festival as an event of Municipal and Community significance and that the Alcohol and Gaming  
    Commission be advised of this designation.     

     Yours truly,  

     

 

     Michael Thompson 
     Councillor, Scarborough Centre  
     Ward 37      


